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Capital Improvement Planning (CIP) Program FY18-FY22

Published on September 26, 2017 in the Payson Roundup Newspaper 

The Water Infrastructure Finance Authority of Arizona (WIFA) has received a request for 

financial assistance from the Pine-Strawberry Water Improvement District to implement 

CIP Program FY18-FY22 projects. Projects involve the repair and/or replacement of 

portions of the district’s wells, pumps, storage tanks, and/or water mains at various 

locations within the district’s boundary on or near existing infrastructure.  The purpose of 

this notice is to inform the public. 

WIFA staff analysis concluded that this project qualifies for a CATEGORICAL 

EXCLUSION in accordance with the requirements of A.A.C. R18-15-106, as 

amended. The proposed project will not impact the environment either by itself or in 

combination with other projects, and the environmental information provided has met 

statutory intent of the WIFA’s environmental review requirements.  
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Documentation regarding the proposed project is available for review at WIFA, 100 

N. 15th Avenue, Suite 103, Phoenix, Arizona 85007.   

WIFA complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Alternative formats 

for the project documentation are available upon request. Inquiries, requests 

and comments should be directed to Nicole Petker, P.E. Environmental Engineer at 

(602) 364-1321.


